
The PAMS Giving Tree 
 

 

Please look for the PAMS Giving Tree in the PAMS Lobby near the 

Guidance Office.  We are asking PASD staff, parents and students to 

donate gift cards to help families purchase Christmas gifts for their 

children.  Our goal is to help over fifteen PASD families in need this 

holiday season. 

  

How it works –  

1 - Write your name on a tree tag (or several) 

2 - Tear off the bottom reminder strip(s) 

3 - Send the gift card(s) to the PAMS Guidance Office by Monday, 

12/10/2018. 
  

 

A simple and effective way to help a Phoenixville family at Christmas! 

 


